
17th June 2021 
 
Kia ora tatou katoa. 
  
With just over a week before the whanau conferences at MAS, it’s an exciting time for our school 
and teachers, please engage with this process, it’s all about our tamariki.  
Monday June 21st 2pm – 4pm and Tuesday 3.30 – 6pm.  Children will be released from 1pm on 
Monday 21st.  Book now on Skool Loop. 
  
Our twilight gala is gathering momentum, the date for this event is Friday 25th June 2021 from 
3.15 – 6pm.  The proceeds will be split between the Totara Springs trip in early September and our 
Waitangi hikoi.  The Waitangi trip is for year 4 – 8, this is an overnight stay, the first of two 
meetings for this trip will happen on Thursday July 1st from 3.30pm – 4.00pm in the Jubilee Hall. 
The trip will be led by Mr. Gurnick and our very own Whaea Liz.  If you would like to join us as a 
parent support, please let me know 022 603 5529. 
  
Please donate baked goods to our gala, we have several raffles on offer, games and white elephant 
items, meat on the spit and much more.  
  
The next BOT meeting is June 23rd@6pm in the MAS library. 
  
Kind regards 
Richard Craig Wilkinson 
Principal 
 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 

JUNE—Pipiri 

 

18th  Reports Go Home via Email 

21st  Parent Conferences—School finishes 1.00pm 

22nd   Parent Conference—3.30pm to 6.00pm 

23rd  BOT Meeting—6.00pm School Library 

25th  School Twilight Gala—3.15 to 6.00pm 

30th  Year 8 Paeroa College Interviews—9.00am to 10.45 

 

Our school is now 

providing breakfast 

and lunch in school. 

Please like our school 

facebook page to    

receive regular        

updates and             

information. 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 
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Learning Support Staff 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Anna Monrad and Marilyn McMillan have over 35 years experience between them in helping     

support and contribute to students learning here at Miller Avenue School. 

We take our roles and responsibilities very seriously and assist teachers with individual and 

group planning to achieve this.  We are very passionate about our jobs and only want the 

very best for each and every one of the students. 



Classroom Value Awards  

(These are awarded every 2nd week at assembly) 

Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

Room 4    Nathan                                     Room 8    Rage 

Room 5    Cruiz                                         Room 9    Lylah 

Room 6    Lachlan                                    Room 10  Jayda 

Room 7    Carbon                        

Room 4 

  

Te kupu o te reo Maori 

Pipiri - June  
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HEADLICE 
These little critters are out and about at our school.  Please check your child’s hair regularly and treat as    
necessary as we need to keep on top of them, especially to help those families that are trying hard to rid 
headlice from their child’s hair. 
Anyone can get head lice it doesn’t matter how clean or dirty a person’s hair is.  Head lice spread by crawling 
from one person’s hair to another’s – usually between people who are in close contact, such as school       
classmates.  Please check for head lice often, at least once a week.   Scratching, scratch marks or a rash can 
be a sign that your child has head lice.   
Chemical treatments or wet combing are the usual ways to treat head lice.  Ordinary shampoo or soap will 
not kill head lice.  Do not use fly spray, kerosene or animal treatments, as these may harm children.  
We do have combs available at school and by going to your child’s doctor they will prescribe free head lice 
treatment. 
A child with live lice should stay away from school until treatment has started.   

Books, white elephant items, cakes,  
slices, bottles of something, to sell at 

our Twilight School Gala 
Next Friday  

25th June 2021 
Please drop donations into MAS office. 

Help our tamariki travel to 
Waitangi… 

Donate all your spare books,         

magazines, comics, cook books etc to 

us please for our gala happening next 

Friday 25th June. 

Thanks! 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 

Matariki Art Exhibition  

 

St Francis Catholic School Thames and Bounty 
Store for the second year are holding their      

Matariki Art Exhibition which is a joint fundraising 

event.  Organised & held at Bounty Store 
Thames with up to thirty contributing artists, 

mostly local and all regular exhibiting artists in 
Bounty Store. Each artist has created a special 

artwork celebrating Matariki Opening Friday 
25th June 5-7 pm & running for three weeks till 
Saturday 17th July in Bounty Store. Come and  

enjoy the wide range of artworks ... & choose a 
beautiful piece of art celebrating what’s unique 

about this place we live in, AOTEAROA .  We 
will also be showing our tamariki's art pieces in 

the Create the Vibe container in May street. 


